
 

 

 

 

 

 

A note from our Chair 

 

Passover seems to land differently this year with all that has happened over in Israel and around 

the world since October 7th, 2023. A holiday meant to celebrate our freedom from oppression and 

antisemitism told through a cautionary tale of redemption and ending with the wisdom of “let us 

not forget” and “next year in Jerusalem” now more than ever seems like an eerie combination of 

sound advice and foreshadowing passed on from generational wisdom.  

I am sure I am not alone in feeling how ironic the famous lines of “never again” and “let my people 

go” are to us this year. Just as we are about to retell the ancient story of the Exodus from Egypt, 

we are again fighting for our right to exist and our right for safety and freedom. This familiar 

concept of hate for Jews in conjunction with the strength and miraculous ability of our people to 

defeat these evil forces that seek to eliminate us are once again playing out all over the world but 

mainly in our homeland of Israel. 

With over 130 hostages still in captivity, some have suggested a small modification to our 

traditional seders. One way to symbolize our sorrow we are feeling from the loss of our missing 

people, and the feeling that we are collectively incomplete, might be to start the seder with 2 

pieces of matzah at the table instead of the usual 3. This was once suggested by the Vilna Gaon, 

Rabbi Eliyahu Ben Shlomo Zalman, as symbolic of the deprivation of the Jews. This year it 

symbolizes the missing piece of us. Of course, this is just a suggestion and whatever feels right for 

you and your family is always the best option. 

I feel an overwhelming sense of optimism that something great will come from these tragic events 

of late. More than ever do I feel a sense of pride in being part of such a remarkable group of 

people who have shown such immense strength, perseverance, adaptability and unity in our 

shared fight against antisemitism. 

-- Rashell Feldman 
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Community updates 

Defining antisemitism 

We’re  excited to share that the town of Wasaga Beach and Collingwood have 

now officially adopted the IHRA’s definition of antisemitism and Blue 

Mountains and Clearview Townships are in the consideration process!  Over 

the next 4 weeks, Rashell will be presenting to the City of Orillia, the Town of 

Owen Sound and Simcoe County. She has also recently met with MPP Brian 

Saunderson and we have received his support in our on going efforts to 

address matters locally as well as provincially. We won’t slow down in our 

mission to build our presence in the Southern Georgian Bay Area, and insist on 

our right to be recognized and properly treated. Our hope is that, by doing this, 

we will increase both our community influence and overall sense of safety for 

all members of our Jewish community. 

 

*While we aren’t planning a seder, we are happy to help connect & coordinate members of the community. If you have any questions email 

rashell.feldman@icloud.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Complete this form!   

   

Do you and your family have plans for the second seder (April 23)? Do you have room to host people at your 

seder? Whether you have a few extra places, or are looking to join a family, click on the link below.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeVbGYWdI9XAq7lcjj7xxkzLwOCRnoF2GhzXxn_m9QGP_W-QQ/viewform
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Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save your spot!  
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

   

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/pesach-shtick-tickets-883819476847?aff=oddtdtcreator
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